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FROM THE  PRINCIPAL  

Theresa Sheehan  

 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers  
  

Student Pick Up Zone Car Park near Prep  

What a fantastic response to our new student 

pick up zone in the afternoon.  

 

A huge thank you to our parents and carers for 

your patience as we implement our new system.   

Thanks also to our Teacher Aides who are 

running the area in the afternoon.  

 

The President of our P&C, Mr Price also 

supported several afternoons which helped us 

enormously.  The information about the new 

student pick up zone can be found further in the 

newsletter.  

 

Facilities  

 

Block A and B are both now sporting a new 

roof.   
 

The P&C suggested we share some before and 

after photographs with you.   

 

The workmen were very helpful in taking the 

photos for us.  

 

P&C Day  

We had a great 

morning tea with 

our hard working 

P&C on 25th May.  

 

Thank you to the 

members who 

were able to come 

along and share in 

celebrating P&C 

Day.  

 

Weõve included 

some photos for 

you that capture 

the moments.  

 

Cybersafety 

Talks   

On 12th June we 

will have a small 

team of people 

from the 

Department of 

Education visiting 

our school to talk with students in years 4,5 and 
6 on ways to be cyber safe.  Parents are invited to 

come along and listen to the messages.  If your 

child is not in year 4,5 or 6 please still feel free to 

come along and hear the messages.  We all need 

to be highly aware and vigilant.  Our Dean, Mrs 

Young, has included the times for these talks 

further in the newsletter.  Looking forward to 

seeing many of you on the 12th.  

 

Weekly Assembly  

Thank you! Thank you! to the many parents, 

carers and grandparents who have been attending 

our weekly assemblies.  It is wonderful to see you 

there.  Please come along when you can and 

share in the weekly celebration of studentsõ 

successes at our school.  

 

Have a great fortnight everyone, 

Theresa Sheehan 

STUDENT ABSENTEE 

LINE:  

3294 4166 

(24 hrs) 

A B 
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

(PrepñYear1)  

Craig Jordan  
 

 

 

 

Great progress in Prep and Year 1  
 

Yet again, I have the great pleasure of reporting that students in Prep and Year 1 have been showing tremendous 

SPORTy behaviour at school.  Students displaying self-control, persistence, organisation, respect and team player 

attitudes are setting themselves up to get the most learning out of their school day.  Socially and emotionally, 

many of our students have shown great improvement.  Of course, these skills are developed over a lifetime, but in 

the early years, we have the privilege of witnessing dramatic rates of improvement! 

 

As we power towards the end of the term, our Prep students continue to 

investigate, imagine, create and problem-solve (to name but a few skills), during 

Walker Learning investigations.  Teachers then springboard into explicit 

teaching throughout the rest of the day.  Just over a week ago, Prep students 

and staff attended the wedding of ôQõ and ôUõ, a culminating celebration of 

students learning the ôquõ digraph.  All involved had a great time and Iõm sure 

that ôquõ is one digraph that wonõt be forgotten!  Thank you to the staff that 

made it all possible and so enjoyable! 

 

In Year 1, students have started to engage in poetry by listening to, viewing and 

reading a range of poetry as well as exploring sound patterns and the features of 

plot, character and setting.  During a quick pop in to 1A, I was met with students 

using grand gestures to describe some of the actions in the poem, I Blew a Bubble.  

They sure had me engaged! 
 

Pick-up Zone  
 

We are just over a week into rolling out the student pick-up zone in the Bottlebrush Crt carpark.  

The goal of this change is to improve the safety and also the speed at which children can be 

collected from school.  From the feedback we have received from parents/carers and staff, this has 

been a big success.  We have also received some great suggestions to make improvements to the 

process and management of the pick-up zone and waiting areas.  A big thank you to parents/carers 

and staff for your ongoing patience.  Your support has greatly helped make this transition, a smooth process! 

 

Reminder: Under 8s Day is coming soon!  
 

This yearõs Under 8s Day will be on Tuesday 26th June from 9am.  Parents are invited to 

join in the celebration so please come along and share in the fun with your child/ren!  If 

your child is in one of the year levels participating in Under 8s Day celebrations, they will be 

coming home with a letter with more information soon.  

 
 
 

 
Craig Jordan 
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

(Yr 2ñYr 3)  

 Francine Hayler  

  

 

New Roof  

The re-roofing project is now completed and all classes are back in their 

rooms.  Thank you to the students, teachers and parents for your patience 

during this unsettled time.  The students coped remarkably well and certainly 

displayed their SPORTy behaviour. 

 

Year 3 Railway Museum  

Year 3 students who attended the excursion to the 

Ipswich Railway Museum had a very enjoyable and 

informative experience. Teachers have reported that 

students represented our school admirably, using 

their SPORTy behaviours.  Thank you to the 

teachers, teacher aides & parents who accompanied 

the students to ensure that they gained the most out 

of their day. 

 

Attendance  

I am very pleased to inform you that the Year 3s have reached 93.0% attendance.  Well done to year 3 students, families and 

teachers.  We have exceeded the State target of 92.8%!  Well done Year 3, keep up the good work! 
 

 

Below are some examples of how teachers and students from years 2 and 3 track their attendance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly Items  

3E and 2A have presented their items on Assembly over the last two weeks.  It is great to see the children actively engaged in 

showing the rest of us what they have been learning.  Great work 3E and 2A! 

 

Francine Hayler 
 

Reading        Intervention  

             Attendance  

Community Engagement  
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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  

(Yr 4ñYr 6)  

Kathy Dawes  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disco 

Donõt forget our Term 2 school disco is next Thursday night 14 June.  We are going to trial some new times for this disco as being 

a Thursday night, we donõt want the students out late on a school night. 

 

The new times are as follows  - Prep to Year 3 can attend between 4:30pm and 5:45pm. Years 4 to 6 can attend between 

6:00pm and 7:30pm.  The cost of entry to the disco is now $4. 

 

Parents are asked to drop their children at the door and pick them up from inside the hall.  Students will not be permitted to leave 

the hall unless collected by a parent or family member.  Students are fully supervised inside the hall by Raceview State School staff.  

 

Food and drink will be on sale.  
Sausage in bread - $2 
Cup of cheerios - $2 
Soft drink can - $2 
Poppers - $1 
Bottled water small ð 50c 
Bottled water large - $1 
Small chocolates ð 50c 
Various lollies ranging from 10c to 50c 

 

If you have any further questions, please donõt hesitate to contact the school.  Looking forward to another great night! 

 

Brainstorm Productions  

Brainstorm Productions will be visiting on Tuesday 26 June to present a new anti -bullying show called ôBuddies.õ  It is a paid 

show so students who are not part of the Student Resource Scheme need to pay $5 to attend.  Everyone who is going also needs 

to return the permission slip. 

 

Armbands  

Itõs great to see so many students wearing their armbands with pride.  Make sure you take good care of those bands 

and keep them in a safe place because we canõt replace lost or broken bands. 

 

Life Education  

The Life Education van will be leaving next Tuesday.  The teacher who came with the van to do the lessons has been very 

impressed with our students.  She told me that she travels to different schools all the time and she particularly likes the Raceview 

kids because of their great behaviour and manners.  

 

Year 6 Camp  

During week 10 of this term, our Yr 6 students are heading to camp.  Look out for 

Facebook updates while the kids are away. Camp Currimundi is so much fun and the 

activities are awesome!  Last year parents were keen to see camp photos on our Facebook 

page while students were away.  Please be aware that Year 6 students will only be in the 

photos if they have Facebook permission.  If you are wanting your child to be in the photos 

but you are unsure about whether or not they have permission already, please call the 

office to check and update if necessary.  Here are some of our students enjoying camp in 

previous years. 

 
 

Kathy Dawes 
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FROM THE DEAN OF STUDENTS  
 

FULL HOUSE  
 

 

 

You may have heard your child speaking about the class having a Full 

House at school that day, and that the class were able to hang out 

their Full House poster, (see image).   

 

This occurs when all (100%) the students in the class are attending 

school that day.  

 

You may have also heard this mentioned on parade when the leaders 

do a ôshout outõ for those classes who had a Full House the previous 

week.   

 

The students are excited to be able to say they have a Full House, 

and it is great to walk around the school and see the signs.  

 

We are aware that, especially at this time of year, we can all get sick.  

When that happens, the best place to be is home in bed.  If this is the case, 

please call the Student Absentee line on 3294 4166.  This is a 24 hr service.  

 

CYBERSAFETY  

A reminder that we are fortunate to have the Education Departmentõs 

Cybersafety Team visiting Raceview State School to speak with our students in 

years 4 ð 6, on Tuesday June 12.  The sessions for the students are as below:  

¶ 11:15am - 12:15pm: Year 4 

¶ 12:15pm - 1:15pm: Year 5 

¶  2:00pm - 3:00pm: Year 6 

 

All parents are welcome to attend any session, even if they do not have a student in those year 

levels.   Questions from parents are welcome after sessions 2 and 3, however there will not be time 

after session 1 as the next session will start straight away.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ilona Young 

Dean of Students  
 

Classes with a Full House last fortnight:  

Lower Primary  

Prep A, Prep B, Prep D, 1A, 1B, 1C, 1D, 2B, 2C, 2D 2F, 3A, 3B, 3C and 3F 

Upper Primary  

3/4G, 4A, 4B, 4D, 5B and 5/6F 


